
PERMANENT MISSION OF PAKISTAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS

 New York, US

Tender Notice: No. Admin-1/10/2024

Repair Work at Chancery’s Building 

8East 65th Street, NYC 10065

Financial Proposals are invited from reputable firms/ companies for repair work related to Chancery building

i.	 Job # 2.1 	 Repair/Up gradation of washrooms
ii.	 Job #2.2 	 Upgrade of Mosque/wudu Area

iii.	 Job # 2.3 	 Improvement in the entrance of the Chancery building

The details scope of the work can be found on the Mission’s website here. Interested firms/Contractors can submit 
the quotations directly to Head of Chancery, Permanent Mission of Pakistan at 8 East 65 Street New York, N.Y. 
10065” by 25th August, 2024 by 1600 hours. The Bids shall be opened at the Mission in front of all the bidders 
on the same date. 

For any further query and inquiry are as under

Contact Person: Head of Chancery 

Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations 
8 East 65th Street, New York, NY 10065 TEL: (212) 879-8600 

Fax: (917) 261-7867
Email: Pakistan@pakun.org

www.pakun.org


